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Temporary Road Closure 
  

 
 

WHERE ? Canmore Street, Dunfermline (from entry/exit of carpark to 
Jct. New Row). 
 
The alternative route for through traffic is via New Row, 
Priory Lane, St Margaret Street & Canmore Street. 
 
Access for emergency service vehicles and residents will be 
maintained. 
 
Pedestrian access will be maintained. 
 

WHEN ? Between 6pm to 23.59pm on Tuesday 23rd July 2024. 

WHY ? To allow filming works to be carried out in safety. 

WHO ? CREXCELL Ltd are responsible for this event and can be 
contacted as follows: 

Project organiser: 01506374253 

 



 

  

 


